June 30, 2014

Dear Dr. Adams,

Thank you for the opportunity to be a part of the Harvey School District 152
during the 2013-2014 school year. Bryant Elementary is full of some of the hardest
working and dedicated educators that I have ever had the pleasure to work with during
the 13 years of my career. There are so many teachers there that go above and beyond not
only for their students but also for each other which made Bryant have a family feel. Mrs.
Brown is an outstanding principal; leading by example and sharing with her staff her
expectations and beliefs on education. I always felt very comfortable going into her office
to ask questions and advice about the smallest of concerns; she took time to listen to my
concerns and to answer them fully. I truly have appreciated my experience at Bryant this
year and I will take of the lessons I learned and friendships I've made with me.

With that being said, I am resigning from my position in Harvey 152 for the 2014-
2015 school year. I have found a position closer to home, which will give me more time
with my own children and that is my first priority. Thank you for the opportunity to with
within your schools this past year, and I look forward to hearing about the amazing
growth that is happening in Harvey 152!

Sincerely,

Melissa Sinclair
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